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Shahid Ali/Regional Coordinator-KP

From: Laiba Saeed <laiba@ctc.org.pk>
Sent: Friday, December 31, 2021 2:06 PM
To: 'Shahid Ali/Regional Coordinator-KP'
Subject: FW: Shafqat Ullah explanation letter
Attachments: Screenshot_20211229_175032_com.whatsapp.jpg

 
 

From: Shafqat Ullah [mailto:shafqatullah707@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 11:26 PM 
To: Laiba Saeed 
Subject: Re:Shafqat Ullah explanation letter 
 
 
Respected Sir/Madam, 
 
I am thankful for sharing the concern raised on my professional responsibilities which resulted for the said 
explanation. 
The data regarding COVID-19 vaccination at schools was desired. The information for data collection was 
shared on 27th December in the official group . On the very next day I was on leave and shared the required 
data on 29th December.  The team have collected the data in two days and it is evident that dedication and 
fulfilling the job responsibilities are prioritized . We will put all our efforts to support and strengthen  the 
program.  
For any facilitation and further details  please feel free to contact. The screenshot of the group 
correspondence  regarding the data is attached for your consideration.  
 
Best Regards 
Shafqat Ullah  
UCPO Deh Bahadar  
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Laiba Saeed <laiba@ctc.org.pk> 
Date: Wed, Dec 29, 2021, 5:32 PM 
To: shafqatullah707@gmail.com 
Cc: kamalmu@who.int, iqbalah@who.int, khurshidm@who.int, skhan@who.int 
Subject: Shafqat Ullah explanation letter 

Dear Shafqat Ullah, 

  

Please find attached your explanation letter. 

  

Regards, 
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Laiba Saeed 

Project Associate 


